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Our Ref: SST/VSP 
 
Wednesday 25th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE: Immunisations 
 
I regret to inform you that we have been informed today by the School Ages Immunisation 
Team, that all immunisations for Friday 28th January have been cancelled. 
 
Immunisation for the 2nd Covid Vaccine will now take place on Thursday 3rd February for 
pupils in Years 7 – 11 (age 12 – 15.) 
 
As soon as we have received the rescheduled date from the Immunisation Team for the 
Dep/Tet/Polio & Meg (ACWY) immunisation, we will inform you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr Strickland 
Principal 
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